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Grounds, LaMarr Hood: 
 

The year has ended and the last two weeks the Monday Crew took off for the Holidays 
after working on and the completion of the Club House and the wiring of the bunker. 
This year was a good year for the Monday Crew. There were 15 volunteers who 
donated their time for the club and helped with lot of different jobs/projects.  We will be 
starting up again on Monday Jan. 6th. 
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USPSA, Dave McClure:  
 

Nothing to report; we are still in our winter recess break.  Tentatively we are looking to 
resume normal matches on 
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Rifle and Pistol, Sam Hewlett: 

No report submitted 
  

 
 
The following letter from Gary Fortin was submitted via email: 

2013 stuff ± 
 
Last year we had a total attendance of somewhere around 170 kids!   
This far exceeded any expectations WKDW�,�KDG���,¶P�SURXG�WR�VD\�WKDW�HYHU\�NLG�
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$�VSHFLDO�WKDQNV�WR�WKRVH�WKDW�KDYH�KHOSHG�PH�VHW�XS�DQG�EUHDN�GRZQ���,W¶V�D�ORW�
of work, right? 
Randy and Rollie helped me clean rifles last month, which saved me at least two 
hours time.  
 
 
2014 stuff ± 
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Thanks again to all of you for your help and support. 
Greg Fortin 

 
 

Scholastic Clay Target Program, Bob Louser: 

Nothing new to report. 
 
17 shooters 



 




